
 

Starting after February half term, each week, classes will use the 

running track to complete as many laps they can (as a collective) in 

15 minutes! This will help them to ‘Travel Around the World’ and we 

will track their progress on a world map display near the entrance 

hall. Classes will have a marker on the map to track their progress 

and results will be published in the weekly newsletter – they will be 

competing to see which class can return to England after travelling 

around the world the most quickly! They will complete a passport 

along the way to track the countries they have travelled to! 

 


